
I implore you to actually read this bill and think about the unintended consequences. Perhaps the 
original sponsors thought it would prevent some wrong. It will not stop any violence and will only put 
innocent people into no-win legal situations and expose Oregon tax payers to even more legal expenses 
defending an constitutionally indefensible law. 
 
--  
Steve Nelson, Nelson's Custom Guns, Inc. 7430 NW Valley View Dr  
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